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Revoking the Electricity Customer Metering and 

Transfer Codes of Practice  

Email submissions received 

Date Submitted: 8 May 2025. 

Submission written by: Energy On 

Dear Energy Reform, 

On behalf of Energy On, I am writing to provide our response to the consultation on the proposed 

revocation of the Electricity Customer Transfer Code of Practice and the Electricity Customer 

Metering Code of Practice. 

Q1. Do you have any concerns regarding the proposed revocation of the Transfer Code or 

the Metering Code? Please elaborate. 

From Energy On’s perspective as an embedded network operator, we do not have any significant 

concerns regarding the proposed revocation of either the Electricity Customer Transfer Code of 

Practice or the Electricity Customer Metering Code of Practice. 

Q2. Are there any provisions in the Transfer Code or Metering Code we should consider 

retaining? Please elaborate. 

At this stage, there are no specific provisions within either Code that we consider essential to 

retain. However, if any provisions are proposed to be retained, we would be happy to review and 

provide further feedback at that time. 

Q3. Do you anticipate any potential impact to industry associated with revoking the 

Transfer Code or the Metering Code? Please elaborate. 

We do not anticipate any significant impact to the industry as a result of the revocation. As an 

embedded network operator, we are complying with the following regulatory frameworks: 

• The Victorian General Exemption Order 2022 

• The National Electricity Rules 

• The Energy Retail Code of Practice 

• The Electricity Distribution Code of Practice 
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 If you require any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Regards, 

Rosa Di Noto 

Operations Manager 

 

  


